Staying the Just Course

The unfortunate story in this week’s Catholic Review about Our Lady of the Fields
Church in Millersville underscores the Church’s critical responsibilities in the areas
of child protection, human resources and finances. It also highlights the various
systems that are in place to ensure compliance with the policies that govern how we
provide safe environments for children and young people, and how we appropriately
manage the financial resources entrusted to us.

A recent audit conducted at Our Lady of the Fields indicated a lack of appropriate
controls in the following areas:
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